
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are very excited to announce that the Year 4 children have the opportunity to visit an outdoor education 

centre for a two night residential visit. In previous years the visit has proved to be a huge success and we 

intend to offer the same experience again this year. The activities undertaken are all delivered by the Standon 

Bowers staff, who are all highly experienced and qualified. Our school staff will be there to supervise. The 

children gain substantially from this experience by learning new skills, working together cooperatively and 

building their self confidence. The cost of this three day visit is £155 and this cost would include all activities, 

accommodation, meals and transport.  

 

The dates for this visit will be Wednesday 28th February – Friday 1st March 2024. 

 

To secure your child’s place, we require a deposit of £55 to be paid by 30th September 2023. Subsequent 

payments can be made in the following installments:  

 

• £50 by 25th November 2023 – total £105 

• £50 by 27th January 2024 – total £155 

 

To ensure your childs place is booked on this exciting residential trip. Please sign and return the slip below and 

make the deposit payment by 30th September 2023. You will be able to make the deposit payment on Parent 

Pay from 10th September 2023. 

 

Finally, to provide more information about the visit, we are offering an information meeting on Wednesday 

27th September at 3.30pm and 6pm.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Y4 team  

 

 

 

o I/we give my/our consent for ______________________________ to attend the residential trip to 

Standon Bowers Outdoor Centre 

 

 

o I understand a deposit of £55 is due via Parent Pay by 30th September 2023.  

 

 

Signed __________________________________ 

Date    __________________________________ 


